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Mission Statement

To promote excellence by providing an enriched program that connects curriculum through the processes of the visual and performing arts. 
Principal’s Message
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Dear Parents and Families, 
Welcome to December!  
We celebrated our PAC fundraising Art Show two weeks ago on Saturday, November 16th and the evening was a huge success once again!!  The event was a wonderful way to showcase our students’ artwork, acknowledge our commitment to the arts and celebrate together as we listened to music, enjoyed refreshments and browsed the students’ artistic pieces - carefully and creatively displayed in our gym.    
Many thanks to our parent community for planning, organizing and supporting this event. Thank you also to our teachers and students for dedicating their time and energy in producing such thoughtful and creative student work.  Finally, thank you to all those who joined us for the evening and for supporting our school. All funds collected from this event will be channelled into further arts-based programming for our students.  
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Savannah Sunsets – Division 6

          As we enter the last few weeks of term we look forward to some upcoming events including our Primary Christmas Show – ‘Christmas on Candy Cane Lane’ which will be performed on Thursday, December 12th at 1:30 and 7PM and which will feature the extra-curricular intermediate choir.  We also have our Pancake Breakfast on the morning of Wednesday, December 18th which will be hosted by the Burnaby Firefighters and supported by our PAC.   Please join us for these events as they are expected to be good entertainment and lots of fun.  
Wishing you all a smooth run towards our holiday season and hope to see you at our up-coming events soon!
      
Yours sincerely, 

Helena Readman                    
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Coast Salish Animals - Division 4                            
Winter Clothing
A reminder to have your child wear appropriate clothing for our winter weather. We encourage students to head outside during recess and lunchtimes and this is made easy when students bring suitable clothing for our cold and wet conditions. Hats, scarves, gloves and warm winter jackets are recommended on those really cold days as well as waterproof coats and boots on rainy days. Thanks for your cooperation!

Parent Coffee Morning
Thank you to those parents whom joined us at our recent Parent Coffee Morning on November 12th.  We enjoyed some thoughtful conversation around the theme of ‘Story’ and parents and staff were able to connect socially whilst sharing stories with one another over some tea, coffee and snacks.  We will look forward to another opportunity for connecting at another Coffee Morning sometime next term.   
                                                                         
Tennis
This month we welcomed a tennis coach to our school to teach our students the skills of playing tennis.  Each class received a series of lessons in our school gym and students were encouraged to develop their skills in ball control, eye-hand coordination and managing play with a partner.  Thank you to our PAC for helping to support this learning opportunity for our students. A good time was had by all!
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Van Gogh Sunflowers - Division 10

Volleyball 
Ms. Isbister and Mme. Cardamone have now finished the volleyball season this term. The season ended with two Playdays last week at a nearby school where students were able to share their skills and connect with students from other schools. Many thanks to our teacher coaches and those students whom participated in this season!

Choir
Ms. Ishii has continued running Choir this term on Monday and Thursday lunchtimes. Choir is available to students from grades 4 to 7 and is currently running with a total of 61 students.  We have enjoyed hearing the choir perform at our recent Community Gatherings and we look forward to hearing more at our up-coming school performances.  The choir will also be taking part in some fieldtrips in the community where students will perform some festive songs. These trips will include visiting Lougheed Mall on Dec. 9th, the Senior Centre on Dec,13th and Burnaby Village on Dec. 17th. Thank you to Ms. Ishii for her hard work with these students!  Choir will finish at the end of this term. 

Boomerang Club
Ms. Ishii and Ms. McKenna have continued working with the Boomerang Club this term which meets every Tuesday morning at 8:15AM in the Art room and is open to students in grades 4-7. The Boomerang Club is planning some upcoming events which include Crazy Hair Day on December 6th, a Holiday Market on December 16th at 12:15 -12:45 and 3:00-3:30, and on December 19th at 12:15 – 12:45.  Through the Holiday Market the Boomerang Club hopes to raise money to donate to the local Food Bank.  Congratulations to Boomerang Club on your great ideas and continued acts of kindness! 
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                                                         Patterns in Print - Division 8

Card Club/Scrap-Booking Club
Card Club led by Diana Pesa (a school parent) continues to take place every Tuesday lunchtime in the Art Room.  This club is open to students from grades 3-7. 
Scrap-booking Club takes place on the first Wednesday of each month.  This club is also open to students from grades 3-7.  Further information including fees is available at the office.  

Fall Book Club
Students in grades 5 & 6 are participating a weekly book club this fall with Ms. Lynka.  The selected book is 2018 Governor General’s Literary Award winner, “Sweep: The Story of a Girl and her Monster” by Jonathan Auxier.  Book Club meets Wednesday mornings at 8:15AM in the library. So far students are engaging in interesting discussions based on the book themes of love, belonging and social responsibility.    
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Pixelated Quilling Pictures – Division 1

Pancake Breakfast
We will be hosting our annual Pancake Breakfast supported by the Burnaby Firefighters on Wednesday, December 18th at 9AM.  Students will be encouraged to wear their pajamas on this day to join in this festive celebration.  Parents are also welcome to join in the fun and volunteer to hand out pancakes to our students.  Please connect directly with PAC if you are able to help support this event. 
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Wet Felting Landscapes – Division 5 


*Please check the page "Clubs and Teams" on our school website to stay informed.  The "Clubs and Teams" page can be found under the "School Info" tab on our home page. 

Save the Dates
* Crazy Hair Day – Friday, Dec. 6th  
* Primary Xmas Show – ‘Christmas on Candy Cane Lane’ – Thurs, December 12th at 1:30 & 7PM
* Report Cards go home – Dec. 13th 
* Boomerang Club Holiday Market – Dec. 16th - 12:15 & 3:00, and Dec. 19th - 12:15
* Mr. Denroche’s Band Night – 6:30PM
* Pancake Breakfast – Wednesday, Dec. 18th - 9AM
* Xmas Sing-a-long and Band Performance – Community Gathering – Friday, Dec. 20th at 10:45
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Kandinsky Inspired Flowers - Division 9


PAC NEWS

WHAT A NIGHT!
THANK YOU! To everyone who attended the ART Show and Auction in November. It was a fabulous success! Thank you for your generosity and support. Our kids thank you too!  We are still calculating the money raised and hoping it will closely be meeting our goal of $10,000!

A huge thank you goes out to all of the parent volunteers who worked countless hours behind the scenes planning the event, as well as to all those who helped out with set up, artwork preparation, food and who worked to ensure the evening ran smoothly (cashiers, bartenders, ticket sellers). And of course a big thank you to Ryan Murphy who did an amazing job as MC.

All the money raised will be used to support a wide variety of programs and activities for the students including Artist in Residence Programs; academic enrichment programs; extra gym programs; purchases of new technology; and financial support of field trips and school buses and student clubs.


THE STUDENTS’ FAVORITE TIME OF THE YEAR! 
The parents of Confederation Park are once again pleased to be sponsoring the Annual Pancake Breakfast on Wednesday, December 18th at 9.m.   Burnaby Firefighters will be on hand to cook up a great feast for the kids and parents are invited to help out with serving the pancakes and juice to the children. 

Students can wear their comfy pajamas to school and are asked to bring their own plate, fork and cup.  It’s recommended that parents send a bag along to put the items in afterwards as they may be a little sticky for the trip home.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED - If you wish to volunteer for set-up on Dec 17th, serving and clean-up on Dec 18th, please contact Chloe Perron at chloeperron@me.com or Hetal Gandhi at hetalgandhi09@gmail.com

NEXT PAC MEETING
The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 14th at 7 p.m. in the school library.

All parents are encouraged to attend and discuss upcoming programs and initiatives.

HOT LUNCH UPDATE
The fall session of hot lunch is coming to an end and once again it was a huge success.  Thank you to all the parents who supported the program by ordering lunches for their children as well as those who came out to deliver lunches on Thursdays.  It is a favorite day for the children and they eagerly look forward to it each week.

**The Winter Hot Lunch program will commence in January 2020.  This year, we will be opening online ordering earlier in December before the Christmas Break so that we can provide hot lunch from the 1st week of school in January when children are back from holidays. Information regarding ordering will be sent home in the first week of December.  Watch for it and be sure to order.  After all, it’s nice to not have to make lunches at least one day a week. 

WANNA MAKE SOME MEMORIES?
It’s that time of year when the Memory Book Team begins work on our fabulous year book – a 36 page fully coloured book that highlights the school year.  Each class has 2 dedicated pages – one with the ‘official’ school portraits and the other a page of candid shots of the children in the classroom or at school events.  There are also multiple page sections for Clubs and Teams and an Events section that highlight in chronological order all the great things that the children have participated in during the year

Since its inception in 2012/2013, the Memory Book has had a dedicated team of creative parents who have worked to make each book a true keepsake for the children.  Most of these individuals have left when their children moved on to High School and although we have had a few new parents join the team, there is still a need for a few more as well as a Project Coordinator.

WE NEED YOU!     In order to ensure that the Memory Book will continue this year and beyond, we are reaching out to the parent community to see if any individuals are interested in continuing with this very worthwhile project. 

Anyone interested in joining the team or learning more about the project is asked to contact the Memory Book Coordinator at memory-book@confedpac.ca .  

In the meantime, don’t forget to send in your photos and help us fill the pages with memories of all the great things that have happened this year – learning in the classrooms, playing on the playground, attending Community gatherings, experiencing new things on Field trips.   

Our goal every year is to try to ensure each child appears at least once in the book.    Please send your photos, along with a brief description and Division number to memory-book@confedpac.ca.

STAY INFORMED.  STAY CONNECTED.
Things are constantly changing so stay in touch! Check us out by joining our closed Facebook group or visiting our website.
PAC Website:  http://confedpac.ca
Facebook:    https://www.facebook.com/groups/confedpac/






COMMUNITY NEWS

ALPHA DROP N’ SHOP BABYSITTING
Dear Parents,

Do you have an elementary aged student? Are they just as excited about Christmas as we are? Are you struggling to find time to Christmas shop without your child present? Alpha Secondary School’s debate team has the solution!

WHAT? The “Drop n’ Shop” Babysitting fundraiser will include a visit from Santa, a movie, crafts and more! Your kids will even have the chance to write a letter to Santa (and have his Elves respond to it)!
WHEN? We will be hosting babysitting sessions on Thursday December 5th, Monday December 9th, and Thursday December 19th. This event will last from 6:00-9:00 PM each day and drop off/pick up can happen anytime in that time frame.
WHERE? Alpha Secondary is located at 4600 Parker street, Burnaby, B.C. Our registration desk will be at the buildings main entrance and the room we will be using is right beside it.
When you drop off your child we will give you a unique code to ensure safe pick-up.
WHO? Your child(ren) will be in the capable hands of positive role models, many of whom are certified in babysitting and CPR/FristAid. In addition, there will be a minimum ratio of 1:8 school approved parents/teachers to children. Our rate is $15 for the first child and $10 for any additional children on the group registration form. Please note: your child(ren) MUST be toilet trained.
WHY? Alpha’s debate team has constantly represented SD41 with success at provincial/National competitions. Last year alone we were awarded top school in the region! Unfortunately registration costs can be steep (up to $700/tournament) and with a rapidly growing team small grants from PAC don’t spread very far. If you’re in need of some time to get your Christmas shopping done, or you just need a break from this busy season please consider supporting our fundraiser! See our poster below. With any questions please contact our student leader or sponsor teacher listed below.

Registration form:  https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf1hxFq02VRPl_IcVg3UifXX0B2jgLjoQE47nN_bMhkNlv8lw/viewform

Sincerely,

Alpha’s Debate Team
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CONFEDERATION PARK ELEMENTARY

WINTER 2020

Exciting new programs are coming
your way, available for registration on
Tuesday December 3rd, 2019!

All Sports, 5-10 yrs

Join us for an opportunity to sample various
sports and games such as: badminton, soccer,
floor hockey, cooperative games and much
more. Bring a water bottle and plenty of energy.
$33.00, 4 sessions

F, 3:15-4:45pm Jan 17 526720

F, 3:15-4:45pm Feb 14 526791

Junior Chefs, 5-10 yrs

Junior Chefs is the perfect recipe for teaching
kids how to cook, eat healthy and have fun!
$39.30, 4 sessions

Tu, 3:15-4:15pm Jan 21 526738

Science Discoveries-Spa DIY, 5-10 yrs

In this program we will make our own bath
and skincare products, that can be taken
home to be used and shared! If you enjoy
learning how to combine ingredients to 'do it
yourself', this is the program for you!

$39.30, 4 sessions
Tu, 3:15-4:45pm Feb 18 526750

Spring
Programs available for
registration on
Thursday March 5, 2020.
View upcoming programs
online at
Burnaby.ca/webreg

It is the responsibility of the parent/quardian to ensure

How to Register children are dropped off and picked up from their
Online: burnaby.ca/webreg program. If your child is walking home, a signed note
To register call Eileen Dailly Leisure Pool & must be given to the program leader at the start of the
Fitness Centre at 604-298-7946. program.

For more information please contact:

Rohan Matts, :

Program Coordinator, Northwest Community Programs, 604-297-4531 3 -Burnaby
Rohan.Matts@burnaby.ca
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For more information:
Rohan 604-297-4531 or
Amanda 604-297-4529

Club of Burnaby -

aintings
putton aking,
notiday <2

and more!

Face P
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AGES 16+

In this hands-on, adults only workshop you will prepare recipes that are
perfect gifts for the holiday season. In addition to baking and cooking, we will
also package your creations so they are ready to be gifted. Each week you
will take home at least three items, plus the recipes for everything made in
the course.

Gilmore Community School Forest Grove Elementary
M, Dec 2 & Dec 9, 7:00-8:00pm W, Dec 4 & Dec11, 7:00-9:00pm
$34.60, 2 sessions, 526335 $34.60, 2 sessions, 526342

For more information please contact: For more information please contact:
Rohan Matts, 6042574531 Amanda Robertson, 604-2874529

How to Register

Online: burnaby.calwebreg

To register call Eileen Dailly Leisure Pool & Fitness Centre at City of
604-298-7946. Fees must be paid when you register, or you can

register at any Bumaby Recreation Facilty at the Front Counter.
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Discover how to help SAVE our

environment while having FUN!

Location: Burnaby Lake

Time:9am—-3pm  Ages: 9-12
Cost: $40/day

24 Register at info@streamofdreams.org

Take Home Craft

December 23 | Something Fishy Dreamfish, Storm drain cleaner

December 26 | Winter Wildiife Track casts, suet feeder

December 27 | Birds of a Feather Bird house

December 30 | Plant Paradise Native winter plant habitat

December 31 | Bugs and Slugs Bug hotel, worm compost
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50 minutes per week
for 4 weeks for only
$50! Choose from one
of these groups:
{No sessions
Valentine’s Day
weekend Feb 14815)

Friday Sessions
Jan 24 - Feb 21, 2020

LACROSSE

6:00pm - 6:50pm
or
7:00pm - 7:50pm

2020 INTRO TO [FNGwN
LACROSSE

10:00am - 10:50am

PRESENTED BY BURNABY LAKERS or
MINOR LACROSSE 11:00am - 11:50am
Boys and Girls born anytime during 2010-2015 are or
invited to learn the basics of Lacrosse 12:00pm - 12:50pm

P
/1& No Equipment needed /*
/” Kid-Friendly lacrosse stick and ball

provided /* Burnaby, VaN 11
CONTACT: SUSAN KIRKBY

« Visitwww.burnabylacrosse.com after December 1, 2019
for Introto Lacrosse session availability and registration
link.

Friday Scssions Jan 24/Jan 31/Fch 7/Feb 21

Saturday Ses: /Feb 1/Feb 8/Feb 22
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